
 
 

October 3, 2018 
 
Filed Via Web Portal  
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Re: Docket UE-180526 

Replacement Page 15 to PSE’s Annual Energy and Emissions Intensity  
Metrics Report 

 
Dear Mr. Johnson, 
 
Attached is Puget Sound Energy’s (“PSE”) replacement page 15 to its 2017 Annual Energy and 
Emissions Intensity Metrics Report submitted on June 1, 2018 in the above-referenced docket. 
 
It has been brought to our attention that the narrative on page 15 indicated total emissions were 
down by 0.3%, while emissions were up by 0.3%.  This has been updated in the attached 
replacement page.  
 
Please contact Nate Hill at (425) 457-5524 or nate.hill@pse.com for additional information 
about this filing.  If you have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 456-2142. 
 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 
Jon Piliaris 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-456-2142 
Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 

  
 
cc:  Andrew Rector, WUTC Staff 
 Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel 
 
Attachment:  Replacement Page 15  

R
eceived

R
ecords M

anagem
ent

10/03/18   13:14

State O
f W

A
SH

.
U

T
IL

. A
N

D
 T

R
A

N
SP.

C
O

M
M

ISSIO
N


